
E-learning keeps students connected

     Classes are gradually resuming after more than three months of
suspension due to the COVID-19 pandemic. During the period, the Education
Bureau provided support and resources to equip teachers with the relevant
teaching strategies for e-learning.

     News.gov.hk spoke to teachers, students and parents about their
experience of home learning during the class suspension and how it could
serve as a reference for the future development of online teaching.

     The story appears on news.gov.hk (June 7) in text and video format.

http://www.government-world.com/e-learning-keeps-students-connected/

